June 30, 1977

Dr. Philip Lee

Professor of Social Medicine
Health Policy Program,
University of California

"San Francisco, Balifornia

Dear Dr. Lees

I was most impressed'with‘your concise

and straight forward statement introducing
the McGovern Committee Report on Dietary
-Goals.. o o ‘

I would bé;very grateful for YOur keeping .
‘me on the mailing list for your department

and for examples of your thinking. and
| programs. o . S

Cogdially,_

Hehry Blackburn, M.D.
HB:lmb



